
Dear [Board Director's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As you know, our annual fundraising drive is just around the 

corner, and we are excited to rally together as a community to support [Organization's Name]. 

Your leadership on the board has been instrumental in shaping our vision, and we would greatly 

appreciate your support during this important time. The funds raised will directly impact 

[specific program or initiative], helping us to reach our goals for the upcoming year. 

We would like to invite you to participate in our fundraising efforts by [specific action - e.g., 

making a donation, helping to solicit other donations, or attending an event]. Together, we can 

make a significant difference. 

Please let us know your thoughts, and feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need 

additional information. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to [Organization's Name]. We look forward to your 

support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


